
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2025 

 

Dinner Money Reminder 

Please note that all dinner money needs to be paid in advance. 

Full time children’s dinner money needs to be paid on Monday mornings.  If you 

are paying for the term, please bring in the correct amount of money on the first 

day your child is in Nursery.  If parents choose to pay weekly, dinner money needs 

to be paid on the first day your child is in. Please make sure you put the correct 

amount of money in a securely sealed named money bag or envelope. 

Thank you.  

 

Dinner money for half term is from Wednesday 23/04/2025 – 23/05/2025 

which totals to 4 weeks. 

If your child is in full time the total for the half term is £56.00 

Children doing other days please see your individual bill for this half term. 

If paying by cheque please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council.  

 

Reminder School Lunch 

Please note: If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack ups could you 

please notify the school office with 2 weeks’ notice. 
 

End of Term 

Nursery will close on Friday 4th April at 3.00pm, and will open on Wednesday 

23rd April at 9.00am. 

 

Whole Class Photos 

The photographer will be in school on 23rd April to take whole class photographs 

please make sure your child comes in their uniform on this day even if it is 

usually their PE day.  
 

Nursery Closing Times 

Please note that nursery finishes at 3.00pm promptly every day.  If someone 

different is collecting your child who is not on your contact sheet, please let us 

know before collection time. Thank you. 

 

Easter Fair 

Thank you for contributions and support at our Easter fair and children’s discos 

we raised £830 which will help to subsidise the summer trips, visits and other 

projects. The winners of the Easter Bonnets and painted eggs along with Raffle 

winners will be published on Class Dojo. 

 



Parent/Carer Contact details 

It is your responsibility to inform the office of any changes to addresses, 

telephone numbers and emergency contact’s so that we can hold up to date 

information of where we can contact you in case of an emergency. Due to GDPR 

rules we no longer print out data collections sheets for you to update. Thank 

you. 

Absence from Nursery Due To Illness or Lateness  

May we remind parent / Carers that it is your responsibility to inform nursery 

by telephone if your child is absent. Please contact the school on the first 

morning your child is absent.  

Safeguarding 

To ensure our children’s safety and to remove any risks, please do not leave 

young children or babies unattended in your car, whilst you drop off or collect 

other children from school.  

Parking  

Please also respect the ‘No Parking’ rules around the school and do not park on 

grass verges, on the corners of roads or in front of resident’s drives.  

All of these measures will help to ensure all our children and families remain 

safe.  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Wednesday 23rd April whole class photo day AM  

 

Nursery will be closed on Monday 5th for May Bank Holiday 

 

Nursery trip to Play Avenue Wednesday 8th May  

 

Nursery will close for May half term on Friday 23rd May at 3.00pm and will 

Reopen on Monday 2nd June at 9.00am, 

 

Nursery Fun Session Wednesday 12th June AM more information to follow in 

due course 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable 

Easter Break 


